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Dear Parents/Carers,    9th June 2025 
 
We have had a few issues in school with inappropriate messaging occurring on an app 
called JusTalk Kids which the children are using outside of school. 
 
JusTalk Kids is an app designed as a video calling and messaging platform for children 
which allows them to connect with their friends. Whilst this app is intended for use 
by children under the age of 13 years, there are still some potential risks that you 
should be aware of. Parents are able to set up controls on this app, but still need to 
monitor the content of the messages being sent. 
 
Please read the attached guide which explains some of the issues that children may 
experience on this app to help keep our children safe in the digital world. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs N. Morgan 
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